
 

 

Notice under National Electricity Law 
The Australian Energy Market Commission (AEMC) gives notice under the National  
Electricity Law of the following matters.  

Under section 107, the period of time for the making of the final determination on the DNSP 
Recovery of Transmission-related Charges Rule proposal has been extended to 24 March 
2011.  

The AEMC gives notice of the publication of its Stage 2 Final Report into the review of the 
effectiveness of competition in the retail electricity market in the ACT in accordance with 
the Request for Advice from the Ministerial Council on Energy. 

Further details and all documents on the above matters are available on the AEMC’s website 
www.aemc.gov.au. The relevant documents are also available for inspection at the offices of 
the AEMC. 
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